
From: Cecile de Jongh [REDACTED]
Sent: Sunday, September 17, 2017 9:47 AM
To: Ann Rodriquez
Cc: jeffrey E.; Ivjet; Daphne Wallace
Subject: Re:

Anna,

Do we have plywood for the hangar? Curfew is lifted at 8 AM today and tomorrow.

With warm regards,

Cecile

Sent from my iPhone and misspellings courtesy of iPhone.

On Sep 17, 2017, at 2:42 AM, Ann Rodriquez [REDACTED] wrote:

ok. will do
Ann R.

On Sep 16, 2017, at 10:59 PM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com> wrote:

we should be prepared for another hurricane on wed. could be 125 winds. so . lets move debris so it doesn't do further damage. helicopter hangar. etc. . doors should be barred closed. . we should board up if possible five palm. . beach can wait , as likely to be hit again. . boats & barge. etc. secured. . , gym windows? i guess staff can stay in tunnel or cost you less . r.o area. .

--

&nb=p; please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee. It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments. copyright -all rights reserved

.

=